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30th November 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL WEBSITE AND APP 

We are delighted to announce the launch of our brand new website and App for parents 
which we have introduced in response to feedback from our Spring 2017 parent 
questionnaire regarding communication from school. 

Website 
Although from tomorrow morning our website will look very different our website address 
hasn’t changed and it can still be accessed at: 
 www.telfordinfant.co.uk  
 
We are very proud of our new website and hope you will find it informative and interesting 
and that you will access it frequently. We are still getting to grips with the workings of 
maintaining it so please be patient if we haven’t got it quite right yet! However, as always 
we do appreciate any feedback you may have. We look forward to developing our website 
further to meet everyone’s needs. 

Parent App 
In your child’s book bag today you will find a hard copy of a letter that provides information 
on how to set up the Telford Infant School App as well as your unique login details.  
E-schools offer various services. However, once you have registered you will be able to view 
individual pupil information, school attendance, receive school information and book 
appointments securely via the Parents Evening booking system. There is also a calendar and 
alerts system to allow access to the school calendar. 

We hope that you enjoy using our new website and App. 
Yours sincerely, 

SA Oustayiannis 

 

Mrs Siân Oustayiannis 
Headteacher                                     
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